
Please join us at 11 am, 
The MAC,

Cathedral Quarter
 Belfast. 

14 June 2012.

The Conservatives in Northern Ireland are being 
reconstituted to reflect the changing face of local politics.

Their regional chairman, Irwin Armstrong, and special 
guests, invite you to meet the new team and hear how

 you can get involved and change Northern Ireland for the better.

You are cordially invited to the launch of a 
fresh, centre-right party for Northern Ireland.

R.S.V.P
before 5pm 11th June
owen.polley@conservatives.com
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